
CONTINUATION OF MARCH 7, 2022 FLOTILLA MINUTES 

MA -  Has a case of new NYS Books. 

OP – Preparing for the upcoming boating season.  Continuing to work for Division 

in making patrol schedules available to crew/coxswain and trainees.   

 
Mandatory OP Workshop will be presented virtually on March 17th and April 7th at 

1830 hours.   

PPE should be inspected, before summer. VFC has the list.   PPE inventory will be 
tracked in AuxData II in the future.   Discussion ensued as to how to inspect PPE, 

with the suggestion that the now mandatory Uniform Inspections be done at the 

same time.  

Required TCT to be scheduled in May. 

VE – Stickers for 2022 have been received, and will be distributed at an in person 

meeting, or sent to Vessel Examiners.  

All VEs must take the 2022 online workshop to maintain qualification.  The 
Workshop is online and it and the self attestation form may be found here:  

http://wow.uscgaux.info/content.php?unit=V-DEPT&category=WORKSHOPS 

    (Enter Member Zone – then click on Workshops/Reports) 

Please remember to pass the self attestation form on to our FSO-IS, Lynn Enny for 

entry into Auxdata II. 

CS- 15-13 Website pages have been integrated into 15-10’s website.  

Discussion as to how to make out website more secure, by omitting personal phone 

numbers and email addresses.  Slusher reported that security of personal 

information is a concern of the District and is being addressed.  Enny remarked that 

Two Step Authentication for all Auxiliary web functions coming soon. 
 

http://wow.uscgaux.info/content.php?unit=V-DEPT&category=WORKSHOPS

